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Out and About
Upcoming Events
in the Community

On Monday, July 16th,
Heritage Christian Services
will hold a ground-breaking
ceremony for their new home
at 1210 S. Winton Road. The
ceremony begins at 1:30 p.m.

Wednesday, July 18th,
California Rollin’ Restaurant
will open its newest location,
at Village Gate Square, with a
grand opening ceremony. It
begins at 11:00 a.m.

Rochester Educational
Opportunity Center (REOC)
will hold a ribbon cutting
ceremony for their new
facility at 161 Chesntut
Street, beginning at 2:00 p.m.
on Thursday, July 19th.

On Friday July 20th, Anthony
Jordan Health Center will
break ground on their Urgent
Care center. The ground
breaking ceremony begins at
10:00 a.m.

The Puerto Rican Parade is
Saturday, July 21st, beginning
at 11:00 a.m. It starts at the
Liberty Pole and ends at
Frontier Field.

2300 West Ridge Road Rochester, NY 14626 (585) 225-3650
www.robach.nysenate.gov e-mail: robach@nysenate.gov

Back to School Backpacks and Supplies
I hope you and your family had a very safe and happy
Fourth of July last week. Believe it or not, it’s already the
middle of July, and although it seems like school just
ended, it’s already time to prepare to head back in
September.

Once again this year, I am proud to partner with the Greece
Ecumenical Clothes Closest for my ‘Back to School
Backpacks and Supplies Drive’. Supplies needed include
backpacks, pens, pencils, lined paper, basic calculators,
highlighters, rulers, protractors, folders, post-it-notes, and
glue sticks. You can drop off supplies at either my office,
2300 West Ridge Road in Greece, Monday through Friday
between 9:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. or directly at the Greece
Ecumenical Clothes Closet, 500 Maiden Lane in Greece,
Monday through Saturday between 9:00 and 11:00 a.m.

Thank you for your continued support.

Herb Ross
Dedication

On July 4th, I had the
privilege to speak at the
dedication ceremony at the
Twelve Corners Memorial
Stone in Brighton. Herb
Ross, who was a vital part
of the Brighton community for so many years, received the
honor of having his name added to the memorial stone. I
had the pleasure of working with Herb throughout the
years, both on my staff and in other capacities. Herb
passed away earlier this year. For more pictures from the
dedication ceremony, click on my photo albums on
Facebook.

July 15, 2012


	Page1. Page Title

